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2011 Annual Meeting


Directors Attending:
Laurie Kimmell, President





Bob Kremers, Vice President



Bob Lawton, Secretary 
David Asson, Treasurer

Catherine Childress

Owners Attending:

Ron & Carole Vogeltanz

Bob & Jean Read

David Douhit

Robin Green

Liz Weeks

Carolyn Asson

Eugene Horvath

Stan Neal

Jennifer Edwards

Peter Storten

John Warnke

Rick Coufal 
Mark Schutz

Laurie Kimmell called the meeting to order at 12:02 PM.

Bob Lawton reported that a quorum was present, with more than 50% of lots represented.  
The Secretary read the minutes from the November 6, 2010.  Motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes.  The minutes were approved.

Reports:
Rick Coufal reported on behalf of the Architectural Review Committee, noting that it developed new building guidelines and application procedures during the year.
David Asson made a financial report, noting that the reserve fund has a balance of $87,000, with approximately $5,000 remaining in the operating budget for 2011.

Business:
The President asked owners who had not previously voted to submit ballots.  She appointed Bob Kremers and Rick Coufal to serve as the Tabulating Committee.
The tabulating committee reported the following results of Ballot Item #1, the election of two directors to serve three-year terms beginning in 2012: 
Bob Lawton 

41 votes

Liz Weeks

41 votes

David Childress received 9 votes.
Owners approved Ballot Item #2, a motion to carry 2011 excess funds forward to 2012.  There was one vote against the motion.

Laurie Kimmell thanked Catherine Childress for her service as a Director, noting her leadership on the Social and Traffic committees.

Following a period for open discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 12:50 pm.
Respectfully submitted:

Bob Lawton, Secretary

